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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Tanya Alter <tm_alter@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 9:25 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel; customercare@pse.com
Subject: Rate increase

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Hello, 
I am writing in concern for the rate increase - in June of 2019 there was a general increase to both natural gas and electric - and now 
another electric increase is coming.  
Our cost of living is not increasing and now is not the best time to be adding more burden to families. Please reconsider this as this 
time. 
 
Thank you, 
Tanya Alter 


